
 
 

 

 

Izard County Justice of the Peace Willie Moser is seeking re-election to the 

District 4 position during the General Election. 

 

Moser has served as District 4 Justice of the Peace for 12 years, and 

represents Wards 1 and 3 in Horseshoe Bend, Franklin and Myron. He is also a 

member of the County Quorum Court Public Health, Safety and Human 

Resources Committee. 

 

Raised in Izard County, Moser knows the needs of his  constituents in the 

District and County. He saw Horseshoe Bend being built and has served and 

volunteered in the community and county for many years. 

  

Moser served on the Horseshoe Bend City Council prior to becoming a Justice 

of the Peace. He is currently a volunteer in the Horseshoe Bend Fire and 

Rescue Department where he has devoted over 30 years in that capacity. He 

is also a First Responder for the City of Horseshoe Bend.  

 

He worked for the Horseshoe Bend Water Department for over ten years 

and retired from the Izard County School District after 20 years of 

employment. 

 

 



 

 

Everyone has enjoyed hot dogs and hamburgers cooked by Mr. Willie during 

Dogwood Days, Fourth of July and Winterfest celebrations and also during 

the many basketball and football games at Izard County Consolidated Schools. 

He and his wife, Judy have been married for 43 years and have three children 

and five grandchildren. 

 

Early Voting begins Oct. 21 and the General Election is Nov. 5.  

 

“I appreciate everyone’s vote and support, thank you.” 

 

Willie 

 


